
 

 

 
 
 
  

Suggested Supply List 
Grade 3 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to third grade! We are excited about working with you to make this an 
awesome year for your child.  
 
Because our supply budget will not support all the activities we have planned for 
this year, we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies your child can utilize 
throughout the year.   
 
Recommended individual student supplies:   

• Headphones/earbuds 
• Dry erase markers and eraser 
• Pencils, sharpeners, erasers 
• One Spiral Notebooks  
• Ruler with inches and centimeters 
• Scissors 
• Tissues 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow your child to be 
prepared for learning each day. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
The Third Grade Team - Mrs. Berst, Mrs. Prosperi, Miss Nobile, and Mr. Barksdale 
 

VIRGINIA R. BORIS ELEMENTARY 
7071 E. Clinton Ave 
Fresno, CA  93737 

559.327.3800 
                                                    

  DEMETRA VINCENT-WALKER, PRINCIPAL 
     demetravincentwalker@cusd.com 

   


